
 

 

 
 
 
POLICE STATION BUILDING COMMITTEE 
SPECIAL MEETING 
MARCH 22, 2017 
 
 
The Police Station Building Committee held a Special Meeting on Wednesday, March 22, 2017, 
at Milford Police Headquarters (PD Conference Room), 430 Boston Post Road. Chairman Smith 
called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Committee Members Present    Also Present 
 
R. Smith, Chairman      Chief K. Mello 
John Mager       Deputy Chief K. Rahn 
P. Vetro (BOA)      B. Humes, Jacinski Humes Architects 
A. Giannattasio (BOA)       
J. Carissimi  
T. Holland  
S. Bergami 
 
Consideration of Minutes  
 
Minutes of the November 19, 2016, March 9, 2017 and March 22, 2017 remain on the table until 
the next meeting. 
 
Chairman's Report 
 
Chairman Smith thanked the Committee for making themselves available for tonight’s meeting 
and accommodating everyone’s schedules. 
 
Review of  “draft” RFQ 
 
Chairman Smith provided the Committee with the “draft” RFQ that had been prepared for 
tonight’s meeting.  A lengthy discussion ensued regarding the RFQ.  
 
Being no further business to discuss, Chairman Smith adjourned the meeting at 8:55 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
       Richard Smith 
       Secretary Pro Tem 
 


